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DEPUTATION BY ROGER GRAY ON BEHALF OF GUN LINX REGARDING MOTION 21-G-060, REQUEST
FOR AN EXEMPTION FROM REGULATORY BY-LAW 2010-036 AS AMENDED TO PERMIT AN INDOOR
GUN RANGE AT 342 KING STREET (WARD 7)

Roger Gray on behalf of Gun Linx provided a Deputation regarding motion 21-A-060 concerning a Request for
an Exemption from Regulatory By-law 2010-036 as amended to Permit an Indoor Gun Range at 342 King
Street.

Mr. Gray advised that he hoped to clarify any misunderstandings that Council may have regarding a proposed
indoor gun range at 342 King Street. He explained that during his presentation to the Finance and Corporate
Services Committee on February 23, 2021, and in his excitement of wanting to get out as much information to
the Committee as possible, that he was not clear and in stating that two members of the local police force
were not monetary partners or investors within the business. Mr. Gray advised that at one time they were
thinking about it, and that the two members of the local police force might be open to teaching at the club. He
noted that his intention was to imply that they may be partners in the teaching aspect of the club, and that this
was a misunderstanding, hoping that nobody got in any trouble, and that he wanted to rectify that. Mr. Gray
further advised that he was trying to get as much information as possible to Council members as he believes
that the business is a very viable and exciting opportunity.

Mr. Gray advised that he ran out of time during the last meeting when he spoke and was unable to answer
Councillor Harvey's question about his background. He advised that he currently owns a driving range in
Wasaga Beach, that he had owned and operated the Sands Golf Course in Wasaga Beach for 10 years and
was recently a Facilities Director at CFB Borden.

In conclusion, Mr. Gray hoped that he has cleared up any misunderstanding regarding the Barrie Police
Service and that they did have some conversations regarding the use the facility in the future.

Members of Council asked a number of questions to Mr. Gray and City staff and received responses.
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